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Hello Robin,

This email's purpose is to reject the access point for the 14 homes to be built on the
2.88 acre parcel.  SE 62nd Ave is not a street that can handle 28 cars or more, nor is
the neighborhood designed for cul de sacs.  The East Seattle neighborhood's
attraction is the grid pattern of the streets and the private streets that are more narrow
than others.
I strongly recommend having 63rd continue through the 2.88 parcel of land or have
access only from West Mercer Way to eliminate heavy traffic through the surrounding
streets of the property.
I do not think 62nd ave se is a good cut through street looking at how it dead ends
south and takes a small turn north, both directions north and south are narrow streets
and cannot handle increased car traffic.
Please consider the quaintness of the neighborhood and keep the car traffic and
access point on a road that can handle it, West Mercer Way.
Thank you for your time,
Pam Swendrowski

mailto:robin.proebsting@mercergov.org

